PENNYGHAEL COMMUNITY DEVLOPMENT ASSOCIATION
The Kinloch Hotel

Pennyghael

PA70 6HB

September 16th 2011
Dear 

As you are aware, a consultation exercise has been carried out in recent weeks to try and establish what local people think would be the best ideas for the future development of Pennyghael Hall.

The consultants have given much thought to the feedback and we are now presenting three Sketch Options, together with some explanatory text. We are asking you to select which one of these Options you think would be the best for the long term future of our Hall. You may think that a combination of the Options is a better solution. Either way, your thoughts on this are critical in order that we arrive at a solution which has the maximum possible community support and will ensure the hall’s long term future. You may be surprised at the costs involved for this kind of work, but many other groups and village halls across Scotland have been successful in securing funding if committed to their project.
We have included copies of:

· The existing hall layout

· Option 1 plus an explanation sheet provided by the consultants.

· Option 2 plus an explanation sheet provided by the consultants.

· Option 3 plus an explanation sheet provided by the consultants.

Please take time to consider the Options and then complete the attached form in the enclosed pre paid envelope no later than: Monday October 24th 2011
Thank you for your attention.
Charles Pease
PENNYGHAEL VILLAGE HALL – IMPROVEMENT OPTIONS’  REPLY FORM
The Option which I prefer is:   (Please tick your preferred Option or show which combination you would like  to see.)
Option 1


Option 2
Option 3
Or, a combination which includes the following things: Please state which things you’d like to see for example, new toilet bock but not a permanent stage or a new entrance location but not a glazed sun lounge etc.
